
 

 
NOTICE OF SITE VISIT 

 
HISTORIC LANDMARKS COMMISSION 

 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a joint site visit with 

the Planning Commission and the Fire & Police Commission 

will be held on 

Tuesday, August 23, 2011, at 7:45 a.m., 

at 215 E. Figueroa Street (Santa Barbara Police Station) 

in preparation for future design review of the project 

by the Historic Landmarks Commission. 

 

Planning Division 

Community Development Department 

City of Santa Barbara 


	HISTORIC LANDMARKS COMMISSION

